## **Bottle Drive**

The bottle drive is to benefit Ms.
Nelson's Kindergarten class field trip
to the Discovery Center in
Binghamton. The event is sponsored
by McGraw Elementary School

## **DEAR PARENTS,**

We are in need of your help! Please bring any recyclable cans and bottles to the parking lot at the elementary school we ask that you help in searching and asking the neighborhood for their donations of bottles and cans.

At the Elementary parking lot

Saturday
September 12th

**From 11am – 1pm**